
SuperQuote Posting Notice  

RCUH Commerce Point  

 

This Notice is to inform Priority-Listed Offeror(s) of the Formal Posting of Research Corporation of the 

University of Hawaii (RCUH) Request For Proposal No. 96244-A, Part 2 for the Construction of the Ho’ola 

Early Phase Clinical Research Center at the University of Hawaii Cancer Center  Kaka`ako Campus - 

University of Hawaii at Manoa, Honolulu, Hawaii, dated August 9, 2021. 

The Priority-Listed Offerors who were selected under the Part 1 Process are being provided the RFP Part 

2 Proposal along with Exhibits (Proposal Forms) and Appendices – Attachments 1 through 4, through the 

University of Hawaii File-Drop system. 

If you are reading this notice and your construction firm was not considered to be a Priority-Listed 

Offeror under the RFP Part 1 process, you are unable to participate in this RCUH Request For Proposal 

96244-A, Part 2. 

Priority-Listed Offerors must follow all directions in the RFP Part 2 Proposal documents, and submit their 

price proposals and documents via this SuperQUOTE posting, by the deadline. 

Any questions, please contact the University of Hawaii Cancer Center 701 Ilalo St., 6th Floor Admin 

Support/Operations; Attn:  Chad Shibuya (Email:  CShibuya@cc.hawaii.edu ) or phone at (808) 564-5929. 
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